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PLANNING AGREEMENT REFERENCE NUMBER VPA/2017/20 

Site: 50 Bridge Street , SYDNEY  NSW  2000 

PROPOSAL (as described in application) 
Proposed variation to the Planning Agreement that currently secures heritage floor space 
under D/2015/929. The variation will extend the timing requirements in the Agreement by 
12 months.  

 

The City of Sydney proposes to enter into a Planning Agreement in connection with the 
above development application. 

Submissions are invited up to and including 27 October 2020. 

The full planning agreement is online at the city’s website www.cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au. 

If you would like to speak to a council officer, you can contact Mr Brett Calear on ph. 02 

9246 7568, or by email at bcalear@cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au. 

 
 
 
 
 
Greg Longmuir 
Senior Project Manager Planning Agreements
 


